
From: Clausius, Joe  

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 2:00 PM 
Subject: Agenda Item 31687 - The American Center-Hanson Road Second Addition- 4698 Eastpark 

Boulevard 

 
  

This email is to signify my support for the above agenda item.  I have reviewed the plans for the 

proposed project and also discussed with Dan Swift of The American Center. 
  

This project is an excellent addition to the business park and will compliment the new UW Hospital 
Complex presently under construction. 

  
I urge members of the Plan Commission to approve the final plat for this project. 

  

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Joe Clausius 

District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066  

 


